
 
 

St Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta, would like to acknowledge the Yorta Yorta Nation, whose clans 

include Bangerang (Pangerang) Kaitheban, Wollithiga, Moira Ulupna, Kwat Kwat, Yalaba Yalaba and 

Ngurai-illiam-wurrung, as the Traditional Custodias of the land on which our school is situated. 

 

God of love, you enter into our spring seasons,  
into our deepest places of inner dwelling,  

into the heart of our transformation.  
You give us glimpses of the truth.  

May we allow our experience of spring  
to speak to us of necessary change and growth. 

 

 

 

This school supports the CHILD Safe Standards (Ministerial Order 1359) and actively seeks to ensure that all students are 
kept safe from all forms of harm at all times. 
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Sandhurst Arts on Show 
 

St. Patrick’s Primary School Choir participated in the Sandhurst Arts On Show at the Wangaratta 

Performing Arts Centre on Wednesday September 4th. The students were shining stars throughout the day 

and wowed the audience with their fabulous dancing, dazzling acrobatics and outstanding harmony 

singing to their chosen song, “Best Day of My Life”. ASPA Education and Catholic Education Sandhurst 

provided their support and this opportunity to the students and their music teacher, Leonie Brien. At the 

end of the day when Leonie asked the students to sum up their experience they unanimously said, “this is 

the best day of my life!” 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Education Support Officers Week 
 

We are grateful for our school's outstanding Education Support 

Officers: Tian, Alison, Simone, Hayley, Lyn, Kate, Tayla, Noah and 

Hannah. Our students and teachers deeply appreciate their patience, 

dedication, and support in the classroom. I wish everyone a 

wonderful ESO Week! 

 

Bishop’s Visit 

Last week we were delighted to have Bishop Shane MacKinlay visit the students at assembly. Bishop 

Shane talked to the children about the importance of celebrating fathers and father figures in our lives. 

He reminded us of the great love God has for us as a loving father and that very special prayer we all 

know, The Our Father. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Father’s Day/Special Persons Breakfast  
 

Our traditional Father’s Day breakfast was yet again a great success! Thank you to those who were able 

to attend and a special thank you goes to our staff for turning up early to cook, before a long day ahead 

of teaching. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Dear St. Patrick's Community, 

We are pleased to announce we are preparing the annual 

Christmas Raffle. If you are able to contribute to this raffle, kindly 

send your donations to Helen Lyons at school or drop them off at 

the front office. 

 

We look forward to supporting families this holiday season and 

making their Christmas a little brighter. 

 

Thank you for your generosity. 

 
 

 

 

Grade 3-6 Athletics Day  

This Friday 6th September: 9.15am – 3.00pm 

Bill Eaton Athletics Oval 

ALL WELCOME! 
 

PAM can still be accessed by this website: 
 

https://pam.spwangaratta.catholic.edu.au/Login/Default.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f  
 

Facebook 
 

Another way to keep in touch is to follow our Facebook page. Just search St Patrick’s 

Primary School Wangaratta to find us. 

 

YMCA - Contact Details 
 

To contact the YMCA After School Care Program please use the following: 

Email: StPatricksWangaratta@ymca.org.au   

Phone: 0477449997 - Annette Monshing – ASC Co-ordinator  
 

Mass Times  
  

 Saturday 4.00pm Our Lady’s 

 Saturday 6.00pm St Patrick’s 

 Sunday    8.00am St Patrick's 

 Sunday    9.00am Our Lady's 

 Sunday  10.30am St Patrick's 

       Sunday    5.00pm St Patrick’s 

       Sunday  10.00am Moyhu 

       Sunday  10.00am Whitfield (1st Sunday) 
 

Facebook Page: catholicparishesofwangaratta 

 

Gabby 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 

September    6th - 9.15am Athletics’ Day 

     9th - Dental Van 

   20th - Footy Colours/Pie Day 

   20th - 2.25pm End of Term 3 

 
October    7th - 9.00am Term 4 Commences 

 

November    4th - Pupil Free Day – Professional Development 

     5th - Melbourne Cup Holiday 

          13th - 9.30 – 11.00am Foundation Transition Day   

   18th - 22nd - Year 3 – 6’s Swimming Program  

   21st - 9.30 – 11.00am Foundation Transition Day 

   25th  - Pupil Free Day – Curriculum Planning Day 2025 

   26th - 9.30 – 12.00pm Foundation Transition Day 

     27th - 29th - Years 5/6 Camp  

 

December       2nd – 6th - F-2 Swimming Program     

  3rd - Parent & Children ‘Afternoon Play & Connect’ Optional 

10th - 9.30 – 12.30pm Statewide Transition Day 

 

 

  

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 



 



 



 



 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


